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This communication does not constitute legal advice. 

Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the 

Planning Inspectorate. 

 

 

 
All Interested Parties, Statutory Parties and any 
other person invited to the Preliminary Meeting 

 

Your Ref:  

Our Ref: WS010005 

Date: 22 July 2022 
 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
Planning Act 2008 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 2010 – 
Rule 9  
 
Application by Augean South Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the 
East Northants Resource Management Facility Western Extension 
 
Applicant’s request for a change to the original application 
 
In my letter of 23 June 2022 [PD-014] I offered the provisional view that the proposed change to 
the application [AS-007 to AS-028] submitted by the Applicant was non-material.  I have now had 
the opportunity to consider the matter further and to have regard to results of the applicant’s 
consultation exercise (Consultation Report [REP7-010]). These considerations have not altered my 
initial view and I therefore confirm my decision that the proposed change is non-material and has 
been accepted into the Examination.   

The reasons for reaching this decision are: 

• The proposed change does not involve additional land and does not require the use of 
compulsory acquisition powers; 

• The proportion of the site affected is relatively small and the change would be limited in scale 
and nature; 

• The proposed change would not give rise to new or different likely significant environmental 
effects; 

• The proposed amendments to the dDCO would be limited in extent; and 

• There have been no other substantive changes to the original application. 

While writing, I take the opportunity to remind you that any comments on the Applicant’s 
Consultation Report should be submitted by Deadline 8 on Friday 29 July 2022.   

Please contact the Case Team if you have any questions about this letter. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Simon Warder 
Examining Authority 
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